On February 15, 2005 Board Board Member, Debra Robinson asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item G3 - 12th Grade Options Student Incentive Program Grant: 
 
Question:    These are students that already received a certificate of completion but will improve our graduation rate.  How is the graduation rate calculated?.
 

Response:  The graduation rate is determined by the State when they compare the number of students who enter State 9th grade programs and graduate within four years.    

Question:    Will these same strategies be used for students in 11th and 12th grade that have not passed 10th grade FCAT?

 

Response:    These funds (Adult Education) are specific to the students who have already received the certificate of completion.   These strategies can be used for 11th and 12th grade students if schools choose to do so and if funding is made available.  High schools already offer FCAT support programs for their existing 10th, 11th, and 12th graders. 
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